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OFFICE OF
UNDERGRADUATE STUDIES

October 30, 2014

10; Jay Gogue, President

Through: Timothy Boosinger, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

Through: University Senate

Through: Senate Leadership /]
From: Constance C. Relihan, Chair, University Curriculum Committee’ __
Subject: Addition of a non-voting member to the University Curriculum Committee

During the 2013-2014 academic year, Bob Buchanan has served as an ad hoc member of the University
Curriculum Committee, representing the interests of the Auburn University Libraries. It has been very

useful to have his perspective, especially when new programs are proposed which have implications for
the libraries’ research holdings and potential budgetary expenditures.

Consequently, the UCC recommends that the Senate approve making a representative of the Auburn
University Libraries a permanent non-voting member of the Committee. It further recommends that the

Dean of the Libraries be charged with assigning this responsibility to a member of the library staff on a
rotating three-year term.
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